
Remembering Phyllis Mable 
1934-2012 

 

 
 
 

You are invited to a memorial tribute to Phyllis Mable 
 

Tuesday July 10, 2012 
6:00pm  

Ruffner Hall Rotunda 
Longwood University 

Parking will be available in the Craft Lot next to the Admissions Office.  

 
Followed by celebration of her life 

at Charley’s Waterfront Cafe 
501 B Mill St.  
Farmville, VA 

Light refreshments will be available.  
 

If you have questions and to RSVP please contact Susan Sullivan at sullivansm@longwood.edu or 434-395-
2107 

 
 
In further recognitions of the legacy of Phyllis, memorial donations may be made to the Phyllis Mable Citizen Leadership Award Fund at 
Longwood University or the ACPA Phyllis L. Mable New Professionals Institute Fund. 

 

Donations for the Phyllis Mable Citizen Leadership Award may be sent to: University Advancement, Longwood University, 201 High St., 
Farmville, VA 23909. Checks should be made to “Longwood University Foundation.” 

Donations for the ACPA Phyllis L. Mable New Professionals Institute may be sent to: ACPA – College Student Educators International, One 
Dupont Circle NW, Suite 300 Washington, DC 20036. Check should be made to the “ACPA Mable Institute.”  
 
In addition, the Phyllis L. Mable Collection is being established at the National Student Affairs Archives at Bowling Green State University. 
Archivist Ann Bowers invites her papers, correspondence, and other mementos for this collection. If you have photographs, correspondence, 
speeches, or professional papers, you may contact her at Ann Bowers, National Student Affairs Archives, Center for Archival Collections, 
Jerome Library, Bowling Green State University, Bowling Green, OH  43403, 419.372.2413,  abowers@bgsu.edu  
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